
 

 

Town of Pine Plains Town Board Workshop Meeting 

July 18, 2022  

 

The Town of Pine Plains Town Board convened for workshop to discuss the Town Solar Law 

and Cannabis Law at the Town Hall on the above date at 7 pm. Supervisor Walsh, Councilman 

Bartles, Councilwoman Jones and Councilman Zick. Councilman Ambrose was absent.  Also 

present was members of the Zoning Committee: Michael Stabile, Rich Brenner, Scott Chase, 

Rory Chase and Vikki Soracco. Also present VIA Zoom were BFJ Planners Frank Fish and 

Taylor Young.  

Supervisor Walsh open the Workshop meeting. 

Discussion took place about the proposed Solar Law, and proposed Cannabis Law. (On file). 

The Planners from BFJ nominated the Town of Pine Plains for the NY Planning Federation 

Award for the work on the comprehensive plan. 

Jones motioned to adjourn, second by Zick 4-0 Passed. 

 

 

________Absent_______________ 

_____________________     Councilman Ambrose 

Supervisor Walsh           

_____________________________ 

_____________________     Councilman Bartles 
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        _____________________________ 

        Councilwoman Jones 

 

        _____________________________ 

        Councilman Zick 
 


